
 

Americans with Disabilities Act 

It is the policy of the Illinois Department of Natural Resources that all programs, services and activities 
be accessible to persons with disabilities.  Individuals in need of modifications to enable their 
participation should notify Doug Shutt, One Natural Resources Way, Springfield, IL  62702-1271, 
telephone 217/782-3718, TDD 217/782-9175 of their request.  
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

The Oil and Gas Advisory Board meeting is scheduled for Thursday, June 18, 2020 

at 10:00 a.m..  This meeting will be held via teleconference. Please see the following 

information on how to connect into the meeting. 

 

Starting at 9:55 am, the teleconference line will open. Please dial 1-217-558-2621. 

There will be no pass code necessary. If you get a busy signal, please try again.  For 

issues connecting to the teleconference, please call Dan Brennan @ 217-557-0664. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


